
March 4, 2014 
 
Los Angeles Planning Department 
Mr. Michael LoGrande, Director of Planning 
200 North Spring Street Room Los Angeles, CA 90012 
  

RE: Neighborhood Council position to support CUP at 12901 
Coral Tree Place 
 
Dear Mr. LoGrande, 
 
For many years, Westside Neighborhood School has been providing the 
children of our community with an excellent education.  We have 
previously reviewed and supported the various planning approvals 
needed for the school to operate at its current location and have had 
consistently positive feedback about the school’s impact on our 
community. 
  
At our April 1, 2014 board meeting, we considered the school’s request 
for our recommendation of support for their plan to provide much needed 
educational opportunities for preschool children at a facility across the 
street from their existing location. 
  
The NCWP board to support the project and the following motion passed: 
  
“Motion for support of the conditional use permit for the addition of an Early Childhood 
Center to the Westside Neighborhood School (WNS) to serve a maximum of 68 
preschool aged children at 12901 Coral Tree Place.”  
  

Thank you for your consideration of this 

matter. 

Sincerely, 
/s/ Cyndi Hench 
  
Cyndi Hench 
President, Neighborhood Council of Westchester/Playa 
  
  


